
 
 

 
 
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Gregory Hudgison <hudgison_gregory@columbusstate.edu> 
Date: Mon, Sep 21, 2020 at 3:42 PM 
Subject: Re: Visit Columbus GA 
To: Cameron Bean <bean_cameron@columbusstate.edu> 
 

Hello Cameron,  
At this point, with the changes here at CSU, it may be best if I give up my seat. What is the official 
process for that? 
 
On Mon, Sep 21, 2020 at 3:10 PM Cameron Bean <bean_cameron@columbusstate.edu> wrote: 
Greg,  
     I hope all is well! Just checking in with you regarding your service on the Visit Columbus GA Board of 
Commissioners. We have missed you at the recent meetings. 
 
According to the ordinance that governs boards formed by the city, three or more unexcused absences 
in a 12 month period is subject to removal. 
 
I am not writing to reprimand, but just to ask if you want to continue serving on this board. If not, that's 
okay. If so, it is important to attend, or just let us know if you cannot attend a meeting. Simply letting us 
know will qualify the absence as "excused." 
 
Thanks, Greg! 
 
-Cameron- 
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